
Diane Sarkies - Attention : Director, Infrastructure Projects 

  
Re : Robert Rd, Cherrybrook, as a feeder rd for the new station at Cherrybrook. 
 
1. Address : 5, Arundel Way, Cherrybrook 
 
2. Using Robert Rd as a feeder road to Cherrybrook Station 
 
3. Application no. SSI-5414 
 
4. I object to the proposal 
 
5. Reasons for objection : 
 
My house is placed with the backyard facing Robert Rd. The bedrooms are also along the back of the house. 
 
a. I will have a lot of noise all day and night in my house with buses going up and down Robert Rd. 
b. I will have no privacy at all as anyone on a bus will be able to look directly into my home over the fence. 
c. My security will be severely compromised. 
 
Will the government take responsibility for my concerns? 
 
Regards, 
 
Nina Dang 
 
 

From:    Nina Dang <nina1965@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/12/2012 10:25 AM
Subject:   Attention : Director, Infrastructure Projects
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